
Hello Ms. Jain,  
I am just providing you with an update on this file. Please see the email chain below and the 
attached document, and let me know if you have any questions.  
Regards, 
  
Janie Vang  
Executive Assistant| She/her 
Rent Stabilization 
15 W Kellogg Blvd., City Hall  
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651.266.8568  janie.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

  

 
 
 

From: Janie Vang  
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 4:46 PM 
To: Soua Lee <leexmn89@hotmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Appeal Denial Letter  
Importance: High 

 
Hi Soua,  

I sincerely apologize for the inconvenience; I need to inform you that your case is now 

scheduled to go before the City Council on August 27th, rather than August 20th as 

originally stated in the letter you received. 

Unfortunately, the delay was due to an oversight on my part. I would have contacted you 

by phone, but our phone system is currently down due to the recent cyberattack. Please 

feel free to contact me by email if you have any questions or if there's anything I can do 

to assist you further. 

Thank you for being understanding, and again, my sincerest apologies. 

Best regards, 

  
Janie Vang  
Executive Assistant| She/her 
Rent Stabilization 
15 W Kellogg Blvd., City Hall  
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651.266.8568  janie.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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From: Soua Lee <leexmn89@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 2:17 PM 
To: Janie Vang <janie.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: *CI-StPaul_RentAppeals <RentAppeals@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Angie Wiese 
<angie.wiese@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Demetrius Sass <Demetrius.Sass@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; 
Lynne Ferkinhoff <Lynne.Ferkinhoff@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Nhia Vang 
<nhia.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Samantha Juneau <Samantha.Juneau@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: Appeal Denial Letter  

 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
Hello Janie, 
 
Please see attachment for my letter.  
 
This is the one where the hearing office will read it to the city council on 8-20-
2025. 
 
The rest of the attachment are just incase you do not have the copy to pass out 
so they are there ready if you need it. 
 
Thank you for the information. 
 
Soua 
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